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Josephine Mining Corp. Announces the Resignation of a Director 
 

Spokane, WA, April 21, 2014 – The Board of Directors Josephine Mining Corporation (TSX 
VENTURE: JMC) announced today announced the resignation of Mr. Andrew J. Russell as Director 
effective Friday, April 11, 2014. 
   
The Board would like to express appreciation for the valuable contribution Mr. Russell has made to the 
company during his term. 
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